
 

 

Bunbury Cathedral Grammar School 
 

Year 6 – Canberra Trip Timeline 2023 

Monday, 6 February Parents informed of the ballot. As more parents than can 

attend have paid a deposit, a ballot was held and a waitlist 

created. 

Tuesday, 7 February New students deposit to helloworld, Bunbury. 

Friday, 31 March Supervising Parents final payment to helloworld, Bunbury.  

Friday, 19 May Working With Children cards, for supervising parents, 

presented to Mrs Nicholson (Primary Office). 

Thursday, 15 June Students - final payment to helloworld. 

Thursday, 10 August Parent information evening Year 6 Class at 6pm - supervising 

parents must attend. 

Friday, 25 August Canberra trip departs from Perth, Terminal 4. Transport from 

School provided. 

Friday, 1 September Canberra trip returns to Perth, Terminal 4. Parents collect 

students at the airport. 


